
Week of June 1, 2021

Outdoor Worship

Beginning in June, we will worship outdoors for our 10:00 am
service on the first Sunday of each month through September.

June 6
July 4

August 1
September 5

We will continue to worship in our sanctuary on the remaining Sundays
of each month. Bring your tailgating chairs or blanket, masks, and join us

outside.

Samaritan House

The Samaritan House needs
volunteers!



They are looking for volunteers on
Tuesday mornings to assist with
unloading the donations truck. It

would be especially helpful to have
volunteers on a monthly rotation. You

would be welcome to help every
week if you have the time from 9:00

a.m. until around 10:00 a.m. You
must be able to lift 50lb cases of food.

Contact Teresa Brady (864-918-7095) for more details and to schedule your
opportunity to volunteer. 

Family Ministry News

As we prepare for offering Worship Care for 2 and under, we are
still in need of volunteers.

If you would like to help one Sunday a month, please contact Bridget.
Worship Care volunteers will need to be vaccinated.

Thank you!!

This Summer we will be hosting 3 monthly Family Ministry Summer Series in



place of Vacation Bible School. Each month we will gather for fun, discipleship,
and fellowship. This event will be held outdoors (weather permitting) and will

last from 4 PM - 6 PM. We will conclude each gathering with an outdoor picnic. 

We are looking for volunteers to help with crafts, games, missions for
preschool and elementary children. We are also looking for volunteers to
help with our toddlers and younger. Please consider volunteering for one

or all of these gatherings as we help our children have some fun and
grow in their faith. We need lots of volunteers to make this a success. 

Sunday, June 27th
Sunday, July 18th

Sunday, August 29th 

Families, save the dates and invite your friends!

Worship

Here is the link to full video of our service from Sunday, May 30:Here is the link to full video of our service from Sunday, May 30:
https://youtu.be/NUFAUJbMbf0

Here is the link to Matt's sermon:Here is the link to Matt's sermon:
https://youtu.be/8Aej1prTXeI

In-Person Worship Registration
http://arbc.com/worship-registration/

Visit our website
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